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Bas~d ?n pres en t estimates, the dol lar commitmen t req uired of each institution 

wou:d De as follows : $1,500 t o provide the salary for t he student part i cipant 

d ring t he coming academi c year, at which time he would be engaged in working 

and teachi ng \·Jith a regular faculty member at your campus; up to $500 to off­

set the cost of the student 's participation during the summer institute; and 

up to $2 ,000, depending on th e number of institutions participating in the 

conference, to offset the cos ts of t he conference itself. Hopefully , if suffi ­

ci ent i nstitu tions participate, the cos t per institution will fall s i gn~ficantly 

bel ow that ou tl ined above ; regrettably , the Institute can be offered this summer 

only through a commitme nt on ~ e part of the institutions to offs et a portion of 

the cos ts. 

\•!e at ~/ICHE feel that the idea of a Summer Institute such as this is of great 

value , and t hat both the service and potentia l savings to each insti tution in 

the long run more than jus tify the initial expenditure of funds required. For 

these reas ons , 11 as ou · le 

bla ck studies or-

gann:.ai.ions 1.0 re-

sources to workin 1fic Northwest Conf nee on 

Black Studies in the ment oft 1s nstitute. I sincerely hope that t e 

propose institute can help you 1n mee needs for Black Studies on your 

campus, and that you will find it possible to participate in the Ins t itu te . 

A final decision as to whether or not the Institute will be held this s ummer 

can only be made after response from you and other institutions in the North ­

west; therefore, I would appreciate hearing from you at your earliest possib le 

convenien ce as to your thoughts on this matter and as to your willingness both 

to parti ci pa te and to offset a share of the costs as described above. If you 

have any questi ons regarding this Institute, please call me (303-449-3333), or 

co ntact Mr. Jack L. Davis who represented the University of Idaho at the 

De cembe r mee ting. Following receipt of these responses--and hopefully within 

the next two weeks--! will be writing again to let you know of the prospects. 

RAA/pt 

·Robert A. Altman, Director 
Special Higher Education Programs 


